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To Whom it May Concern,

This is to voice my support for legislation that will
put a strong program in place to impose
statewide and local greenhouse gas emission
reductions.   Also please strengthen and pass
LC19.

My grandchildren want a planet they can live on
and this is a good place to start. 

Sincerely,
Dorothy Lee Lull
Talent, OR
541 897 0610


